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Minutes – Board of Directors Meeting – Members Welcome
Thursday February 14, 2008 at 6:00 p.m. Harlow Gallery

1. Members Attending (Kitty to provide – I don’t have the list)
2. Minutes from 1/10/08 Meeting Accepted – Wendy motioned, Janet seconded, all in favor
3. Treasurer’s Report – Bob reported for Amy. Balance of  $7,862. There are still several members with dues outstanding. Need a big push for new members to replace those not renewing, thought to be as many as 11.  Welcome to Gosline’s Hardware! The discussing renewing the web site address for five years. Tom motioned, Janet seconded. All in favor.  Bob will contact. The only outstanding expenses are ads in the Hallowell Record. No invoice has been received. 
4. Celebrations/Activities Reports


A. Mardi Gras Follow-up – all went well. Great time. Decorations need to come down

B. Hallowellness Day – May 10 Coordinator Dr. Kelly Lemelin – working with the galleries. 

C. Whatever Family Festival  - Micki reported June 28th is the day. Plans dedication of the waterfront, open mic entertainment, HABOT may rent tent, displays, Green Parade proposed. 

D. Old Hallowell Day – Coordinator Susan MacPherson – no report – the group discussed the craft area. No meeting scheduled. 
5. Projects


A. Ornaments review – Ingrid report three left. 

B. Calendars – The price of the calendars was reduced to $5.00 by consensus. 

C. Museum in the Streets – Bob reported that final copy was being prepared and sent to the French class at HallDale. The Maine Historical Society is preparing a Request for Proposals to support Community Heritage Projects. Hallowell will need to pull together a group. 
Note. Organizational meeting scheduled for March 24 at 6:30PM at City Hall Auditorium
6. Committee Assignments and Reports


A. Membership – see Treasurer’s Report

B. Marketing – Brochure Update – The committee is schedule to meet 2/18 at Benj. Wales B&B.Shop Locally Campaign and web development topics of interest. 
7. Comprehensive Plan meeting request. Frank O’Hara requested the opportunity to meet with the Board of Trade to discuss issues of concern to the group. Bob suggested a an electronic survey of the membership with hard copies to those members who don’t have e-mail might get a representative sample. The group suggested sending the output from the Annual Planning Meeting. Over one third of the members attended. Tom will forward the minutes and follow-up with frank.
8. New Business

A. Business Mixers and Pot-Lucks – Tom and Ruth LaChance have been discussing ideas
9. Meeting adjourned at 7:30PM.







